




of draft conclusions, aiming to recognise the existing international norms that may be 
relevant to this sector. This, with the aim of defining a common framework of reference 
for protecting the inalienable rights of persons affected by sea-level rise and assuring the 
continuity of statehood as a key principle of international law in such an event. With 
regard to the issue of protection of persons, we support an approach that is in line with 
State practice, existing legal instruments and previous work of the ILC on other relevant 
subject matters, including for example the draft articles on the protection of persons in the 
event of disasters. 


